
From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 10:23 AM 
To: Kevin Tubbs 
Cc: Kevin Hedinger; nwitte@gklaw.com 
Subject: SIWP Notice to Proceed - 359 W Waukau Ave (02-71-587405) 
 
Mr. Tubbs, 
 
The DNR received the Site Investigation Work Plan for this site on June 17, 2021 as a non-fee submittal. 
Please consider this email as your Notice to Proceed with the work described with the following 
comment: 

• Groundwater samples should be analyzed for the 33 compounds on the DNR PFAS list available 
at : https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/sites/default/files/topic/PFAS/LabUpdate20210301.pdf.  Based on 
the results, the number of analytes may be reduced for future sampling events after discussion 
with the DNR. 

 
Please contact me if you have questions regarding this email. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Kevin D. McKnight 

Hydrogeologist - Remdiation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Oshkosh Service Center 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh WI 54901 
Phone: 920-808-0170 (This is the number you should use to contact me from this point forward) 
Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov  
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